
Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: May 15, 2007 

Members in attendance: Tom Baltazar and Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:10PM 

 
Dave motioned Tom seconded - Meeting called to order 7:30 PM 
 
Mike Sullivan Drilling - came in to talk about deepening a well on 7 Linder Road.  Permit not 
required because well will not be moved only deepened. 
 
Carl Johnson - Stafford Road came in to have his building permit signed. BOH could not find the 
as built for the septic system, but we took a copy which he brought in. 
 
Dave motioned, Tom Seconded Meeting Adjourned 8:10PM 
 


